
September 8, 2020 

Daniel Faulkner, Registrar 
Royal College of Dental Surgeons Ontario 
6 Crescent Road 
Toronto, ON  
M4W 1T1 

Dear Mr. Faulkner: 

Attached, please find a letter from the Provincial Infectious Diseases Advisory Committee Infection 
Prevention and Control (PIDAC-IPC) pertaining to infection prevention and control of COVID-19 in dental 
settings. 

This information is shared with the support of Dr. David Williams, Chief Medical Officer of Health and 
may be of use to your members. 

Should you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Dr. Jessica Hopkins, Deputy 
Chief, Health Protection at jessica.hopkins@oahpp.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Geiger 
President and Chief Executive Officer (Acting), 
Chief, Strategy, Stakeholder Relations, Research, Information and Knowledge 

cc. Dr. David Williams, Chief Medical Officer of Health 
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